
Lumsden Beach Camp 

Artist-in-Residence - Summer 2018 

Founded in 1905, Lumsden Beach Camp (LBC) is the oldest summer camp in 

Western Canada.  The camp operates overnight camps for children and youth 

ages 5-18 years.  It is located on Last Mountain Lake, just beyond the village of 

Lumsden Beach, about 40 minutes north of Regina.  LBC is proud to own 267 

acres of land, including lakefront, beach, hills and brush, and native prairie 
pasture land. 

The summer of 2018 will mark LBC’s fourth year of hosting Artists-in-Residence. This summer we are 
looking to engage Indigenous artists working from any discipline.    

We’re eager to hear from artists, who identify as Indigenous, who are interested in living and working 

as a part of our camp community for at least some part of June 18-August 31, 2018. In addition to 

presenting a hands-on program to campers ages 5-17, artists will be asked to share details of their 

professional practice and artistic process. Preference will be given to artists whose practice focuses on 

community building, nature, or environmentalism. We are eager to have two or more, artists, from 
different disciplines, share the residency and be at the camp at different times.  

For more information on LBC, including session dates and times, please visit our website at 
http://www.lumsdenbeachcamp.com/.  

Submission Details 

To apply, please include the following in clearly labeled email attachments:  

● Artist CV ; 

● 5-10 samples of work (photos, writing, video, MP3, etc); 

● a brief narrative (maximum 1-page) outlining your experience working with youth, how a summer at 

camp could impact your professional practice, and examples of the types of sessions you may lead as 

part of your outreach plan. 

 

*All successful artists will be required to provide a satisfactory, criminal record check.  

Lumsden Beach Camp Support 

● Artists will be compensated for days and/or half days spent working at the camp.  

● Travel to LBC will be reimbursed at $0.32/KM to a maximum of $300 for the contract term. 

● A materials budget will be supplied. 

● A dedicated studio space, and room and board will be provided.  

Applications will be accepted until April 30, 2018 via email to: 

Vicki Nelson 

LBC Executive Director 

info@lumsdenbeachcamp.com  
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